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I was born and raised in Oregon and I have voted by mail every single election that I 

voted. There is nothing wrong with our current system. It allowed me to vote when I 

was living out of state for college. It allowed me to vote when I was living out of the 

country for continuing education. The fact that this is even being challenged 

undermines the reliable system that’s been Oregon’s standard for decades.  Let’s 

keep what works and continue to build a better working government, not dismantle 

systems that make it easier for everyone to show up and vote.  


